
 

 

4 December 2015  
 
 

EXTENSION PERIOD AGREED FOR COMPLETION 
OF DOCUMENTATION FOR THE ACQUISITION 

OF PT GRAFINDO NUSANTARA 
 
 

Western Mining Network Limited (“WMN” or “Company”) advises 
that it has agreed an additional extension period up to 31 December 
2015 with the shareholders of PT Grafindo Nusantara (“PT GFN”) in 
respect of the Heads of Agreement for WMN to acquire 100% of PT 
GFN shares entered into on 13 July 2015. This extension has been 
granted at nil cost to the Company.  

 
On behalf of the Board of Directors, 

 
Gordon Lewis 
 

 
Executive Director  
 
 
For further information visit our website at www.westernmining.net 
or email info@westernmining.net 
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